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Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

There are many people in Virginia who are having a struggle to fund
health care or, worse still, they have no hope of affording the medical
attention they need.  It is in the interest of decency and compassion
that we must strive to meet the needs of such people.

Sincerely,

Frances Scruby

22980-5531
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